


place the burden on the S« or ‘tizens? Certainly, that is not your intent, but without question,
it will be your legacy.

I strongly urge you to vote NO on Ordinance 2019-16, confirm your constituents Right To
Vote and move on to the important business of supporting the economic well-being and future
of the Kenai Peninsula Borough.

Peter Zuyus

Homer, Alaska



